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Perreault Matt

From: Leah young <mrsjoyful@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:50 PM

To: HED Exhibits

Subject: Re: support Kim Sordyl

Dear house ED committee members, 

 

Please support Kim Sordyl by upholding the current rules pertaining to who can sit on the education board. We need 

people like her who understand that our children are priceless and school, which is a good portion of their lives, 

influences in part who they will become. We want the freedom for people who not only take this job seriously but ask 

the hard questions that most of us parents want to see asked to be able to serve in this capacity. People like her who 

have the ability to know what those questions should be. And make decisions that reflect what most parents want for 

their children. We place our children, our very future is in your hands. We are counting on your help to provide the best 

possible environments for our children, the future of this nation to thrive and grow. 

 

Thank you, 

Leah Young 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


